
Dear	Claire	Cressy	(Head	of	Theatres	and	Creative	Wellbeing),	
  
We	support	your	funding	bid	to	Arts	Council	of	Wales	because	at	present	Awen	is	currently	not	very	
present	in	our	locality	and	we	welcome	their	work	to	increase	activities	that	will	promote	cultural	arts,	
increase	wellbeing	and	mental	health	of	our	community	in	community	buildings.	The	investment	
would	make	services	and	activities	that	Awen	facilitate	more	accessible	to	the	community	as	we	are	an	
area	of	deprivation,	and	many	residents	are	isolated	and	without	the	financial	means	to	travel	.	
  
Regards	
Terrina	Greenslade	
  
On	behalf	of	
  
The	Mem	Community	centre–	Nantymoel	boys	&	Girls	club	
Waun	Wen	Terrace	
Nantymoel	
Bridgend	
CF327NB	
  
Tel:	07815	878772	

 


